Can you donate a tin or 2 ?

If you have a few extra tins tucked away n
your cupboard or anything non perishable,
please send them 1n with your child by
Thursday 11* October.

This year we are supporting the local food
bank in cooperation with local schools and
“South Wallasey Churches. Any in date
items would be greatly appreciated.




